
Dear Parent/Carer of Student Year 7 to Year 10 

In response to the issue of sexual bullying and inappropriate language in schools raised recently in 
the national news and across social media, all students in Years 7 – 10 will receive a lesson on this 
subject during Lifeskills in the next couple of weeks. 

The lesson has been created by the NSPCC and is aimed at KS3, but is also suitable for Year 10 
students. The lesson will be followed up with discussion and consolidation work in tutor time 
sessions.  
 
If you would like further information please feel free to contact me via email or telephone, 

Kind regards 

Mrs Elaine Dawson 
Careers Leader and 
Faculty Leader for Lifeskills 
Email edawson@brookvalegroby.com 
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